Dear [Participant's Name],

We hope this message finds you well! As a valued participant of our recent Youth Ministry
Program, we are reaching out to gather your feedback.

Your insights are invaluable to us as we strive to improve our programs and create an enriching
experience for all involved. We would greatly appreciate it if you could take a few moments to
share your thoughts on the following:

e What did you enjoy most about the program?
e What aspects do you think could be improved?

o Were there any topics or activities you wish we had included?
e Any additional comments or suggestions?

Please reply to this email or fill out our feedback form by [Insert Deadline].
Thank you for your time and input! We look forward to hearing from you.
Warm regards,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]

[Church/Organization Name]
[Contact Information]
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